
From:
To: Davila, Diana D
Subject: Re: Acceptance of Kinder Foundation Support for HSPVA
Date: Wednesday, October 12, 2016 9:08:26 PM

Wow. . . so it's really a matter of naming rights acquisition in perpetuity for 8.3% of the construction
budget. That's their 7.5M fee against 90M. That's a heck of a deal for permanent corporate association for
one of HISD's crown jewels. Regardless, even founding faculty members of the school want the deal to
go through.

I don't envy the Board their decision. Here's to wisdom and the greater good.

Very best wishes,

-----Original Message-----
From: Davila, Diana D <DDAVILA3@houstonisd.org>
To: 
Sent: Wed, Oct 12, 2016 6:03 pm
Subject: Re: Acceptance of Kinder Foundation Support for HSPVA

We've tried but the Kinder family will not except anything less than the change of name for the 7.5million

Sent from my iPhone

On Oct 12, 2016, at 5:45 PM, 
wrote:

Dear Ms. Dávila,

I'm an alumnus of HSPVA's first graduating class in 1974 and a film & television composer in Los
Angeles.

May I please encourage HISD's Board of Trustees to accept the Kinder Foundation's support towards
completion of HSPVA's new downtown campus. In doing so, I hope the board may reach an
accommodation with the benefactors that will NOT result in renaming the school, but for alternate and
meaningful recognition. Perhaps naming the primary auditorium in their honor or other appropriate
measure that's commensurate with the foundation's offer of support.

In any case, I hope the Board will see fit that HSPVA's new campus receive benefit of the Kinder
Foundation's generous support.

Most sincerely,

To: MRODRIGU@houstonisd.org<mailto:MRODRIGU@houstonisd.org>;
jjones57@houstonisd.org<mailto:jjones57@houstonisd.org>;
AEASTMAN@houstonisd.org<mailto:AEASTMAN@houstonisd.org>;

henrydterrell
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